
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

2021, September 2 
 

Information Letter no. 18-2021 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Member Federation,  
 
The FIE offers us again a subvention to cover costs of the flight ticket of the first 
delegate who will be representing your federation during the FIE Congress, which 
is planned to be held in Lausanne (SUI) on 27.11.2021. 
 
To receive the subsidy you are kindly requested to confirm your participation 
directly to my e-mail address: js@fencing-efc.eu, by 10.09.2021.  
 
For additional information regarding the FIE Congress, please refer to FIE 
Information letter 9-21 sent to all federations and posted on the FIE website. 
 
 

     Best regards, 
 

 

 

    ……………………….. 
                  Jacek SLUPSKI 

  Secretary General 
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